

Lt. Col. Dmitrijs Kalins
Director General of the Latvian Prison
Administration
pasts@ievp.gov.lv

Our Ref: 29.04.2024

No 7-2/3856

Invitation

Dear Lt. Col. Kalins,

We are honoured to continue the active and successful cooperation between our prison service. We would be delighted to introduce you our competition of prison and probation professionals. It is our good tradition bringing together teams overall Estonia to solve tasks from risk assessment to the use of special equipment.

With great pleasure we invite you to observe our 15th annual competition of prison and probation professionals in Tallinn on 13-14 June 2024.

The main events for the competition will take place in Tallinn on 14 June from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. at The Estonian Academy of Security Sciences (Kase 61, Tallinn). The teams will gather for the competition by 3 p.m. on June 13.

During the competition we test the participants knowledge of the prison service, which we will measure in eight different areas. The assignments touch different aspects of the service in one form or another, and make the participants work as a united team.

Estonian Prison Service will be pleased to cover the accommodation expenses of up to 2 people during your stay in Estonia. We can discuss further details once we have received a positive response to current invitation.

We look forward to seeing you in Estonia in June. If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Meribel Moldau by e-mail meribel.moldau@just.ee. Kindly confirm your attendance by May 20, 2024, so we can make the necessary arrangements.

Yours sincerely,

Rait Kuuse

Deputy Secretary General on Prisons

Ministry of Justice